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What’s Next After Pre-K?
The opportunities are endless in South Huntington.

Preschool Parents - Join us for an informational
meeting to learn about our Kindergarten program

and the bright future ahead for your child
in South Huntington Schools.

Wednesday, March 1, 2023 from 6:30-8PM
The Performing Arts Center at Walt Whitman High School, 301 W Hills Rd., Huntington Station, NY 11746

Pre-registration is preferred for childcare activities (ages 3-13)

• Free book for first 100 registrants • RSVP by Friday, February 17th
To RSVP use either this QR Code or the link in the announcements section of

the school website: shufsd.org, or call 631-812-3110


